
 

 

Notification of Resumption of Full Power Licensed Operation 
NCE Station KNAU(FM), Flagstaff, AZ (Facility ID 49490) 

 
Northern Arizona University, licensee of noncommercial educational radio station 

KNAU(FM), Flagstaff, Arizona, notifies the FCC that KNAU(FM) has resumed full power, 
licensed operation as of October 15, 2023. 

 
KNAU(FM) had previously been operating at reduced power due to technical problems 

and in accordance with a grant of Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) in FCC File No. 
0000220422.  KNAU(FM) has now resumed full power operation in accordance with its licensed 
parameters, such that the STA is no longer required. 

 
 

 


